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As both a Motorcycle rider and a car driver, I find it incredibly dangerous and 

irresponsible to want to lane split, It is such a selfish thing to want something that has 

such a high risk of a collision either by an unsuspecting driver or an over-eager 

motorcycle rider. that will likely have a lasting negative physiological impact and or 

physical impact that it is not worth the very few minutes the rider can save by lane 

splitting. 


